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First name: Don
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Comments: Climbing is a great way to enjoy our beautiful lands.  All of the climbers I have met are responsible

stewards of wilderness areas.  My concern with FSM 2355 is the onerous requirement placed on the volunteers

who are placing and maintaining anchors.  Climbing should be safe and accessible.  Replacement of existing

fixed anchors should not be restricted.  New routes should be possible to create without an undue burden.

Thank you for your consideration.


